
Dear Eurotrol Partner, 

Over the last few months, tensions over raw material prices and transport costs do not seem to have stopped. The 
world situation is constantly changing, and the availability of certain raw materials is becoming increasingly difficult. 

In the last 8 months we have seen international transport costs increase by more than 600% with a considerable 
reduction in container places on ships. 

Eurotrol is doing all it can to contain the price increases from our suppliers, but the continuing global tensions have 
not allowed us to avoid an increase in list prices. 

We inform you that many items will not be increased and in detail follow the most sold products that will be subject 
to price increases:  

- Pentair all valve range and valve accessories + 5,5% except for Fleck 5600 series valves + 3%
- Structural pressure vessel + 10% to 15%
- MWG  pressure vessel + 22,5%
- MWG cabinets + 16%
- Resin from 8% to 10%
- Brine tanks + 6%
- Membrane housing  +12%

The new price list will be effective from 1st October 2021. 

All orders with delivery of goods up to and including 30th September 2021 will not be increased.

All orders with delivery of goods from 1st October 2021 onwards will be subject to the above increases.

The above will be based on our delivery dates as stated in the order confirmations, we do not accept urgencies, 
early deliveries of planned orders and extra orders in September. 

For further clarification and support, please contact your area manager. 

Kind regards 

Leoni Fabrizio 
CEO 


